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EVENT REPORT 

   

World Engineers Convention 

2019 (WEC 2019) 

 

The World Engineers Convention 2019 was held in Melbourne, Australia, from 20 to 22, 

November. There were 3000+ delegates from more than 75 countries gathering in Melbourne 

to discuss how engineers can build a better world. Dr. PENG Jing, the Chair of WFEO-CEIT, 

CEIT members and CEIT secretariat participated in this three-days-forum. 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the co-organizer of the Session on Innovative Technologies, which was successfully held on 

November 21 at Melbourne Convention Centre. CEIT team invited Prof. GONG Ke, the 

President of WFEO, Mr. Dennis Cai, the Chief Network Architect of Alibaba, Prof. Jie Lu, 

distinguished professor of the University of Technology Sydney (UTS), Mr. Yohan Ramasundara, 

the President of ACS to join and had an efficient discussion on the responsible conduction of 

innovative technologies to achieve the UN Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). 

 

Session on Innovative Technologies  Opening Ceremony of WEC 2019 



CEIT ANNUAL MEETING 

CEIT Annual Meeting was held on 18 November at Engineers Australia Office. Dr. PENG Jing 

hosted the meeting and 16 members and 4 secretariat’s staffs attended.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

                                        The 1st WED Inauguration 

    4, MARCH, UNESCO, PARIS, FRANCE    

                                   UN/WFEO Call for Innovations 

Youth Creativity for Sustainable Transport 

Jointly hosted by CEIT&YEFL  

https://www.wfeo.org/innocall 

Global Engineering Conference-Kigali 2020 

     26 OCT - 30 OCT, KIGALI, RWANDA  

  

Mr. LIN Runhua, the Secretary General 

of CEIT gave the Annual Report and 

enumerated the main activities of the 

committee next year and encouraged 

more members to participate in.  

 

Mr. CAI Jindong gave an introduction 

of the Call for Innovation Stories. An 

initiate activity of CEIT that collecting 

engineering innovation stories among 

the members and provide them an 

opportunity to display their innovation 

work, outcomes and experiences. 

 

Mr. LI Pan made a report of the 

International Meridian Circle Program 

(IMCP), which is aimed to facilitate the 

ability of the disaster risk reduction. 

 

Participated members thanked for the 

secretariat’s work last year and 

expressed their willingness to join more 

committee’s events.  


